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Trinity Academy  

St Peter’s Awards 

Earth -  Lottie G. For excellent work in phonics this week.   

Mars -  Theron T. For contributing well in his live lessons and trying super 
hard with his writing.  

Saturn - Leela-Rae W. For trying really hard in maths this week looking at 

the properties of 2D and 3D shapes.   

Jupiter - Declan S.  For taking responsibility for improving writing skills.  

Mercury- William R. For putting in so much effort and always having a 
smile on his face when working. 

Venus - Sofia S. For producing excellent work  this week.  
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THIS WEEK’S WINNER 
 
Jupiter -  Ebony S & 
Benjamin S 
 
Mercury– Kayden S 
 
Venus– James O 

THIS WEEK’S WINNER  

 

Mars– Edie B 

Saturn– Benjamin B 

Returning  to School on 8 March  
Following the government’s announcement earlier this week, school will re-open to all children on Monday 
8 March.  We are looking forward to welcoming all pupils back in school. A letter will be sent out early next 
week with key information about returning to school.  
 
We would like to remind all parents/carers that the correct school uniform is still an essential component of 
the St Peter’s Absolutes. It was fantastic to see children follow the Behaviour for Learning Policy last term 
and be able to reward them with a daily achievement point. We ask that this high level is continued upon 
returning to school.  Please click here to read the uniform guide.  

World Book Day 2021  
World Book Day is taking place next Thursday and 
although it is a little different this year we are still going 
to make it special and celebrate the books we love. 

This year we are asking all pupils and staff across the Trust to drop 
everything and read! At a point in the day all children in KS1 will read 
silently for 10 minutes and KS2 for 20 minutes with their class teachers 
and other members of staff. 
 
Alongside this, we are running a competition on social media called ‘The 
Masked Reader’. Taking inspiration from the popular tv show, staff 
members are reading an extract from their favourite children’s book whilst 
in disguise. The pupils job- guess who is behind the mask.  
 
A new video will be released every day running up to the 4 March. The first 
video was published yesterday on Twitter and Facebook. On Thursday 
children will receive a quiz via Teams to submit who they think is behind 
each mask. An achievement point will be awarded for every participant. 

https://stpeters.trinitymat.org/key-info/uniform/

